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This week : We are continuing to explore the many themes throughout our class text “ Wolves in the 

Walls” .We have been dramatizing aspects of the story which then enabled us to write from a 

different perspective . We are enjoying this book hugely as it allows us to think imaginatively around 

the story. We linked our grammar learning into our narrative writing and your children may well 

have discussed modifiers with you at home this week, if not it may be interesting for you to ask them 

about it. 

 

Good news! 

 Our strawberry plants have survived over half term and are now 

beginning to bear some fruit – we are very excited but we have 

noticed that the crows are also taking an interest in them too! 

 

Mrs Sprosen is beginning to teach Street Dance to the children and they have been striking poses 

with attitude.                        

                        

Reminders:  

At the end of the day please can you come nearer to the classroom for the handover of your 

children? This is very helpful especially on a day when I am not in class to do so –Tuesday afternoons 

and Friday .The PE coach /Mrs Gee /Mrs Sprosen rely on you identifying yourselves as they are not 

always as familiar at recognising you as I am - thank you. 

                                                                       Mrs Moncrieff  



                               

 

                    

 

                                                              

                                     

 

 

 

                       

                                                                                                                                                           

            

 

 

 

 

 


